
 

1. Invitation from the Mayor of Coleraine Borough Council 

Coleraine Borough Council is a partner in this year’s launch of the Vauxhall 

International North West 200, which will take place in the Titanic Building, Belfast, 

on 24th March 2015 at 3.30pm.  The Mayor of Coleraine invites you to attend and 

transport will be provided.  A number of Ministers, sponsors and NW200 riders 

will be in attendance, which is by invitation only, prior to the opening of the event 

to the public during the evening.  To confirm your attendance to ensure transport, 

please RSVP.  
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